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From: Christie Fogarty <info@heritage.org>

Sent: Friday, December 30, 2016 3:15 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Tomorrow is your last day

Nikki, 

As 2016 is winding down, time is running out for you to make a tax-deductible gift to The Heritage Foundation.  

Your gift will position Heritage to drive real change in the weeks ahead, when so many leaders will transition into 
their new roles. 

If you believe that a successful and prosperous America requires adherence to conservative principles, join me in 
keeping these ideas strong this coming January and beyond.  

Your gift must be received by midnight tomorrow to help Heritage prepare policies for the Trump administration 
and for you to count it as a deduction for Tax Year 2016.  

Thank you for standing with us at this important time. 

With gratitude, 

Christie Fogarty 
Director of Membership 
The Heritage Foundation  
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